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PG&E Public Safety Power Shutoff Scheduled for  
October 26, 2019 through October 28, 2019  

 
The County of Mendocino has been notified by Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) that power may 
be turned off in our area due to red flag fire hazard conditions. At this time, 33 counties and 
approximately 830,201 customers are anticipated to be effected, including portions of Mendocino 
County. At this time, potentially affected areas include Potter Valley, Redwood Valley, 
Calpella, properties adjacent to Hwy 101 on the Ridgewood Grade, portions of the 
unincorporated Ukiah Valley east of the City of Ukiah, Hopland, Yorkville, Boonville, 
Anchor Bay, Gualala and southeastern Mendocino County near the Mendocino/Sonoma 
County line. The most recent PG&E map is attached. PG&E estimates that approximately 9025 
customers in Mendocino County will lose power. This information continues to evolve and could 
change prior to the scheduled event. 
 
De-energization will be initiated by PG&E and is estimated to occur between 1pm – 3pm on 
October 26, 2019, with power estimated to be restored on October 28, 2019. De-energization will 
begin in the northernmost areas, moving south.  
 
Residents should be prepared with food, water, and any other necessary supplies for this potential 
extended outage. Residents can visit the County of Mendocino’s website 
www.mendocinocounty.org/community/public-safety-power-shutoff and PG&E’s website 
www.pge.com for power outage information, preparedness tips, lists of markets, grocery stores 
and fueling stations that may be open during the outage in your area. 
 
For more information, please contact the Executive Office at 707-463-4441.   
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